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servants. There is provision for sub-committees to function which could open 
this representation. Mr. Thompson touched on an important point in this 
regard:

We have sub-committes, technical sub-committees, disadvantaged sub-comittees and sub­
committees of all sorts, all of which are functioning to a degree at the present time. . . But we 
need a great deal more data and input from the employers as to their future plans and 
activities, and also more dialogue from the public at large than we have had in the past. 
There is the possibility within that agreement to do that. (21:7)

Federal-provincial cooperation in the provision of job preparation train­
ing for adults has been improved through the activation of the Manpower 
Needs Committees in each province. However, the Committee recommends 
that representatives from business and labour be included in both the planning 
and assessment of manpower training courses.


